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Press Release 

 

 

September 13, 2024 
 

Glenn County 4-H “Rock and Roll” Bowl-A-Thon Fundraiser 
 

Glenn County 4-H would like to invite you to 

participate in the 2024 Glenn County 4-H “Rock and 

Roll” Bowl-A-Thon Scholarship Fundraiser to be held at 

Orland Bowl on Saturday, November 2, 2024. There 

will be two sessions to choose from. Session one is 

from 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. and session two is from 

1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Also, this year you can register as an individual bowler or as a team of five!  

 The Bowl-A-Thon is a fun-filled event that welcomes participation from youth, adults, and businesses 

(you do not need to be in 4-H to participate). You do not need to be in 4-H to participate in this fun event. If 

you would like a registration form and pledge sheet for the Glenn County 4-H Bowl-A-Thon, they are available 

at the UCCE Office located at 821 E. South St., Orland, CA 95963 or on our website at: 

https://ceglenn.ucanr.edu/Glenn_County_4-H_Program_286/County_Events/Bowl-a-Thon/. You 

can also register by scanning the QR Code. Donations for door prizes are greatly appreciated. All 

proceeds from this event will help fund Glenn County 4-H Scholarships. For more details, call the UCCE Office 

at (530) 865-1107.  
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